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Dear parents, 

 We are holding an exciting event at St Hilda’s on Tuesday 16th January 2018. HOBY UK will 

be coming into school to run a series of workshops. These workshops will be run by young people who 

have been part of the HOBY UK movement within the UK. As a school we actively encourage the 

development of our student’s leadership skills and have identified this programme as a particularly 

successful initiative. 

On the day we will have workshops running from 1.45pm until 6pm. Students will have a break in the 

middle (refreshments will be provided). If your child would like to attend please return the reply slip 

back to Mr Martin. There are limited places so it is first come first served. 

Parents are invited to attend from 6pm for an information session.  Students will be presenting to 

parents. There will also be a short talk from HOBY UK about an upcoming residential opportunity. 

Students will be given the opportunity to attend an Easter residential leadership development seminar 

at the University of Chester (there is a cost to this event). This session will end around 6.45pm. 

HOBY UK is a volunteer-led charity which aims to improve the life-outcomes for young people 

by developing their self-awareness and self-esteem, building their confidence and providing 

them with leadership skills. We bring together young people from different communities to 

share experiences and learn from each other. We empower and motivate them to become 

involved in social action, using their skills to effect positive change in their communities. 

HOBY UK has eleven years’ experience running leadership seminars and during that time we 

have impacted on the lives of over 500 young people. In an on-line evaluation, every 

respondent rated last year’s event at Lancaster University as ‘outstanding’, giving examples of 

the transformative impact of the experience. The programme is aimed at 14-18 year-olds, 

although most delegates are from Year 10. It is equally suited to those already involved in 

leadership activities and young people with the potential to do well, but who lack confidence. 

We are delighted to host HOBY UK on this occasion and hopefully you can attend with your child. 

Please ask them to return the slip to Mr Martin to confirm attendance. A text message will be sent 

home to confirm acceptance to next week’s taster programme. 

   Yours faithfully, 

     Mr J. Martin (Assistant Headteacher) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I am able / not able to attend the HOBY UK event on    (Please circle the appropriate section) 

January 16th 2018 at 1.45 (pupils) / 6pm (parents).  

Student’s name________________________________           Form _______________ 

Parents name _________________________________ 

If you are interested in this scheme but are unable to attend the event please contact Mr Martin 
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